18 Harting Down
Petersfield
Hants

GU31 4PG

5" December 2012

Mr David Baron
21 Head Down
Petersfield

GU31 4PS

Dear Mr Baron

Many thanks for the gutter and conservatory work which you did for us and our three
neighbours. Everyone was pleased with what you did and the speed and efficiency with
which the work was carried out.

A

Marg/a/\ret & Bob Chambers.

Thank you agdin

While we are very happy for you to use these comments, we would appreciate that you
would not use any of our contact details in your promotional literature



